URS

January 11,2010

Corey Grossman

Four Seasons Construction LL.C
P.O. Box 286

Quakerhill, CT 06375

Re: Office Renovations at 19 & 21 Hope Street Niantic, CT
Dear Corey:

[ wanted to thank you and your crews for the quality work that was performed at 19 & 21
Hope Street in Niantic. Your company was referred to URS by an employee’s family member
who was very happy with the quality and price of their project.

It was a pleasure dealing with you from the initial meeting at the project site through the end
of construction. The communication was excellent as we talked almost daily, you listened to
our needs including expediting the construction and your crews were willing to work long
hours and weekends. You recommended changes to the scope that improved the appearance
of the office but did not increase the original cost proposal.

When we required work that exceeded our agreed upon scope, Four Seasons Construction
quickly responded to the changes as to not delay the completion of the renovations. The
subcontractors that you utilized handled their work professionally and the work always met
expectations.

I would recommend Four Seasons Construction to anyone who needs home or office
renovations as well as new construction.

Sincerely,

k208

ohn C. Cicia, PE
Assistant Resident Engineer
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